
From: WHSENGR@aol.com 
To: Sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Thu Apr 10  7:21 
Subject: Fwd: Power Lines!! 
 
 
 
I live at 14512 Willow Road in Lakeside and I am very opposed to the  
proposed power line route behind my property.  We already have the ugly  
site of power lines in this pristine valley.  My main concern is the fire  
hazard.  In this valley we are the last ones that get protected if at  
all.  I have my own fire pump system to fight fires because there is no one  
to rely on to help fight the fires.  The fire danger here is very high and  
I would think the first route would be much more easily monitored than the route  
behind my property. 
  
William H. Schmidt 
14512 Willow Road 
lakeside, CA 
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